EI P EXPLORATION 1800 WILCO BUILDING
aSU COMPANY MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701
PHONE: 915-684-5701

RECEIWVED

MAY 11 1981

Energy and Minerals Department O, A
0il Conservation Division ARTESHA, OFHIC
P. O. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Re: Bird Com #1. -
Sec. 12, Ti?sS, R27E
Eddy County, New Mexico
Gentlemen:
Per W. A. Gressett's letter of May 4, 1981, we are returning the enclosed
Forms C-102, 104, 105 and deviation tests on the subject well with the

corrections and additional information that you requested.

Also, enclosed is a letter from G. D. Morris requesting an exception to
Rule 107 (d), explaining why we set our 2 7/8" tubing at 10,366 feet.

If further information is required, please call me at 915-684-7575.

Yours Very Truly,

EL PASO EXPLORATION COMPANY

ot Joet

?afhn S. Delk !
upervisor Drilling & Production Services

JSD/jsl
Enclosures

cc: Well File
File



